





RIFFA PALACE KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN ARABIAN GULF 14 SEPTEMBER 2020

Dear Dr. Rosandich,

With great sorrow I received the sad news of the loss of your dear father, Dr. Thomas P. Rosandich. May his soul rest in peace. I certainly share your sorrow and join you in prayer for the repose of his soul.

Your dear father was a close and very sincere friend to me and to the people of Bahrain. Our long lasting cooperation resulted in a marked influence of the "Academy" on sports in Bahrain whether due to the close cooperation with the University of Bahrain or with the Bahrain Paralympic Committee. Consequently, his sincerity, enthusiasm and hard work will never be erased from my memory for as long as I live. I am pleased to see that you are continuing in his footsteps. I wish you the best.

Kindly convey my sincere condolences to every member of your dear family, and accept my heartfelt sympathy Sincerely.

HAMAD BIN ISA BIN SALMAN AL-KHALIFA KING OF BAHRAIN

Dr. Thomas J. Rosandich President and CEO United States Sports Academy

